
PO Box 3125 
West Tisbury, MA  02575 

 
 
 
May 9, 2017 
 
Board of Selectmen 
Town Hall 
Chilmark, MA  02535 
 
Re:  Reappointment to Human Resource Board 
 
Dear Bill, Jim, and Warren: 
 
Please accept this letter as my request to be reappointed to the Human Resource Board (HRBC) 
for another three years. 
 
Since I have been on the Board there have been significant improvements to the By-law as well 
as the Human Resource Policies, and the Evaluation Manual.  As you are aware we have been 
working to update the Compensation/Classification Scale.  We, the HRBC, are close to 
completing this update.  It would give me great pleasure to see it to completion. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jane (Jennie) Greene 
 


